
SHERIDAN HISTORICAL SOCIETY 
                                   Record of Proceedings 

              October 15, 2001 
 

4101 S Federal Blvd.  •  Sheridan, Colorado 80110-5399 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

A meeting of the Board was called to order by the President, Cliff Mueller at 8:46 p.m.  
Present for the meeting Cliff Mueller, Roger Rowland, Bill Carter, Rowena Yarbrough, Chuck 
West, Jean Moore, and Bonita Hutcheson 

 
Minutes: A motion was made by Roger Rowland, seconded by Cliff Mueller to approve 

the minutes of September 17, 2001.  Motion carried. 
 
Treasurer report: Chuck West, the treasurer, reported $12,050.28 in savings and $76.65 

in checking.  Bonita Hutcheson presented a bill for $4.34.  It was approved and paid. 
 
Miscellaneous:  
♦ Bonita Hutcheson reported that the Friends of Historic Fort Logan were soliciting 

donors of $100.00 each to build their matching fund account.  Chuck West asked for 
the address to the FHFL.   

♦ Roger Rowland would like the wording of the new Sheridan Flyer emailed to him. 
♦ Roger Rowland asked what the Committee felt about having a Web site. All thought it 

was a good idea.  He will work on it. 
♦ Bonita Hutcheson reported that she had numerous calls about Goat Hill, and it’s 

location.  None of the street names given matched any in Sheridan.  Jean Moore 
thought that it referred to that area north of Dartmouth, called College View, which is 
now part of Denver. 

 
There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 8:47 p.m. 

 
 
 


